I COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

| Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

November 30, 2018

Andre Laroche

Continental Materials Corporation
444 E. Costilla St.

Colorado Springs, CO 80903

Re: Adequacy Review, Technical Revision (TR-04), Barnhart Pit, Permit File No. M-1984-008
Dear Mr. Laroche:

On November 26, 2018, the request for Technical Revision TR-04 was filed with the Division addressing revisions to
the approved reclamation seed mix at the Barnhart Pit, Permit No. M-1984-008. Please be advised that on
December 26, 2018, the application for TR-04 may be deemed inadequate and denied unless the following
adequacy item is addressed to the Division’s satisfaction. Subsequent to receipt and review of the Operator’s
response to these items, the Division may identify additional items. Please respond to the adequacy items with a
letter summarizing each response, to the numbered items below, in a cover letter titled “Adequacy Review
Response TR-04, M-1984-008".

1. Please clarify if the proposed TR-04 seed mix will or will not replace the wetland seed mix approved by the
Army Corp. of Engineers and the Division in TR-03 for areas around the lakes located at the site.

This concludes the Division’s adequacy review of TR-04. As a reminder, TR-04 may be deemed inadequate, and the
request may be denied on December 26, 2018, unless the above mentioned adequacy review item is addressed to
the satisfaction of the Division. If more time is needed to complete the reply, the Division can grant a

30-day extension to the decision date. This will be done upon receipt of a written waiver of the Operator’s right to
a decision by December 26, 2018. The request must be received no later than the deadline date. Please note, a
request for additional time will waive the automatic approval clause within Rule 1.9.1 and the new decision date
will no longer have the same clause.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by email
at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg

Environmental Protection Specialist
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Cc: Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
Ec: Brandon Heser with Transit Mix Concrete Co., Brandon Heser@transitmix.com

H. Bruce Humphries with Regulatory Permits Management, Inc., hlhumphries2@comcast.net




